
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Executive Secretary 
 
RE:  Request for Information on Small-Dollar Lending   
  
FROM:  Benjamin Gibbs, Counsel 
 
DATE:  August 30, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Meeting with Representatives of Advance America  
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
On August 29, 2019, staff from the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) met with 

representatives from Advance America.  The meeting addressed, in part, the FDIC’s Request for 
Information regarding small-dollar lending.  83 FR 58566-02 (November 20, 2018).  The participants 
shared information about Advance America and their perspectives on small-dollar lending.   
 

A list of participants appears below. 
 

 
 

FDIC:   Leonard Chanin 
Benjamin Gibbs 
Ardie Hollifield 
 

Advance America:   Jamie Fuller 
James Ovenden 
Jessica Steadman Rustin 


